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q  Save a tree! (Send communications to the email listed.)
q  Send information about how I can:
	 q  Include FCPF in my Will or Gift Plan
	 q  Donate my Car or other Vehicle
	 q  Shop Amazon Smile for Parks 
	 q  Direct an IRA Distribution to FCPF
q  This is a matching gift from			 
     ______________________________ corporation
q  In honor of:		  q In memory of:

     Send gift notification to:

Name
Address
Phone				            E-mail

(as you wish to be recognized)

q $1,000  q $500	 q $250	 q $100	 q $50	 q Other $_____________
Method of Payment  q Check (payable to Fairfax County Park Foundation)

q	 q	 q	 q	 Exp.____ /______CVV:_______	
Credit card #___________________________________________________
q Make this a recurring gift charged to my credit card each month
Signature______________________________________________________
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Yes! I will help Stewardship in my Parks. Donate online at www.fairfaxparkfoundation.org or  
mail your gift with this form to: 12055 Government Center Pkwy, #404, Fairfax, Va. 22035-5508

 DOUBLE your IMPACT for Stewardship Education!
Dear Park Friend:	
We are very pleased to announce that the Park Foundation is supporting the Fairfax County Park 
Authority (FCPA) in its endeavor to build the much needed and long-awaited Sully Woodlands 
Stewardship Educational Center at Ellanor C. Lawrence Park in Chantilly, VA. The name references 
the project site which is located within FCPA’s expansive parkland known as Sully Woodlands!

You can be part of the exciting multi-year campaign to help fund this 
innovative educational and recreational center that is designed to be the 
third full Living Certified Building in the region and one of only 25 in 
the world! This state-of-the-art interpretive center will be a resource for 
friends, family and all in the community to learn about animals, wildlife, 
and preservation to benefit generations to come. 
The Sully Woodlands Stewardship Educational Center will feature many 
entertaining and educational elements, such as amphitheater risers,  
feeding stations for birds and other wildlife, solar powered water features, 

and much more. A focus on STEAM (Science, Technology Engineering, Art and Math) education 
will help pique interest and inspire Fairfax County youth, while also intriguing visitors of all ages.
The fundraising campaign focus is a $145,000 Thermal Mass Fireplace and Amphitheater since they are 
integral features to be built at the onset of construction that is scheduled to begin in late spring 2021. 
The Thermal Mass Fireplace will help to reduce dependency of solar panels in colder months, thus 
using less energy and contributing to a more energy efficient building. The Amphitheater will facilitate 
educational and recreational programming and will be open to the public for rental purposes. 
DOUBLE Your IMPACT! A generous gift from the Lazar Family and The Estate of Jim Hawthorne 
offers a dollar for dollar challenge match up to $20,000 for the SW SEC.
Your donation of $1,000, $500, $250, $100, $50 or whatever you can give will help ensure that the  
SW SEC will be built with these important features!  
Once completed, we know that the Stewardship Educational Center will become one of the premier 
sites in Northern Virginia for science education, field trips, nature study and play, and relaxation set in 
the beautiful 650 acres of resource rich Sully Woodlands.
Please visit www.FairfaxParkFoundation.org to learn more about this exciting educational center  
that will allow children and adults to experience and learn with hands-on, creative scientific features.  
Your donation today will help make the Sully Woodlands Stewardship Education Center a reality!
Thank you for continuing to enjoy and enrich your award-winning parks! 
Sincerely,

Michael Gailliot, Chair                                    Roberta A. Longworth, CFRE
Board of Directors			   Executive Director

P.S. Names of supporters giving $1,000 or more will be recognized on a Sully Woodlands Stewardship 
Educational Center bronze donor plaque that will be prominently displayed in the main lobby.  


